
KS1 Captain Cook and Dr Nicholas Patrick

LKS2 Life in Roman Britain

UKS2 Changing Power of the Monarchy
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AT ST. BEDE’S, WE BELIEVE THAT A RICH, HIGH-QUALITY AND IMMERSIVE HISTORY EDUCATION WILL

ASSIST OUR CHILDREN IN DEVELOPING A COHERENT KNOWLEDGE AND UNDERSTANDING OF BRITISH,

EUROPEAN AND WORLD HISTORY AND OF BRITAIN’S KEY POSITION IN IT, WHILST DEVELOPING THEIR OWN

INDIVIDUAL SENSE OF IDENTITY AND CULTURAL HERITAGE.

In Early Years, children have been learning about their own history. They
have discussed starting life as a baby and spoke about memories in their
lifetime e.g. starting school! 



Year 5 and 6 have worked hard
analysing sources based around
William the Conqueror!
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They have thought about whether
we can find sources reliable and
the reasons for this.

In Key Stage 1, children are learning to understand
the terms ‘before and after’ when looking at
timelines! 

They have been learning
all about the first voyage
of Captain Cook. 

Sophie even made her own booklet about
Captain Cook after visiting the museum in
Whitby!

In Year 3 and 4, children have
started their work on Life in
Roman Britain. They have used
atlases to locate Italy and
Rome. They then placed Ancient
Rome on a timeline!
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Black History Month will be celebrated throughout the month of
October. 

 It is a time for reflection and positive changes for the future.

The theme this year is ‘reclaiming narratives’, focusing on sharing
stories of Black history and culture, as well as correcting historical
inaccuracies. 

Scan the QR code to
access some brilliant
resources produced by
CBBC!

As always, we love to see what you are getting up to at home! Please don’t
hesitate to bring any work into school or send us some pictures via our office

email.
We thank you for your ongoing support

Miss Wilson 


